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Newsletter 

Preschool And York Road 
Nursery 

 World Book Day  

The children came in with some amaz-

ing costumes and their favourite 

books. It was a  joy listening to them 

talking about their favourite books.  

We were particularly impressed with 

costumes made from scratch. Everyone 

made so much 

effort. 

  
 20th Mar Chicks coming 

3rd -14th 
April 

Easter Break 

  

Diary Dates 

 

 

 

The bulbs that we will be planting with the 
children have arrived. We will be sorting 
out pots for these shortly. Some of the 
children have already used their own initi-
ative asking for water cans to be filled so 
that they can water the established plants. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Nose Day Friday 17th March 
We will be supporting the charity Comic Relief on this 
day and invite the children to wear something red. 
Please make donations direct to                                
Comic Relief https://donation.comicrelief.com/ 

Parent Consultations 

Consultations will begin Thursday 23rd March. Your child’s keyworker 

has a consultation sign up sheet. You can choose a time between 3.45 - 

7.00pm. This will be an opportunity  for you to chat to your child’s key-

worker about how your child is getting on, or settled in. This will be a 

zoom or a telephone call. Please speak to your child’s keyworker to book a 

time. 

Pre-school will also have a consultation sheet for you to sign. Pre-school 

consultations will take place Wednesday 15th March face to face  between 

12.30 - 3.30pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
If you have not completed the  Pupil Voice survey with your child, then 
please do. Feedback from our families help us to improve and gather new 
ideas. This closes on Sunday 12th March. 
Please click on link below. 
https://forms.office.com/e/3kYCGjvDsz 

 

Easter is fast approaching and we have lots of ac-
tivities for the children to enjoy. One activity we 
need your help with is small individually wrapped 
milk chocolate eggs for our Easter egg hunt. 
Please can these just be chocolate and not filled. 
STRICTLY NO NUT CONTENT. If your child has an 
allergy please send in eggs that your child can eat. 
More info to follow re activities. Many thanks. 

JUNK MODELLING NEEDED PLEASE!! 
No empty egg containers or anything 
that may have contained NUTS. 

Hedgehogs and Ladybirds will 

go to Forest school on Tuesday 

14th March and not Wednesday.                      

This is due to the Teachers strikes 

taking place on this day. 

https://donation.comicrelief.com/

